
  

 
ConstrucƟon AcƟviƟes & Upcoming Work 

 

  The Stanley to Redfish Trail Project continues moving forward this past week with 
trail sub-grade preparation moving forward.  The trail begins at the City Park and 
headed southward toward the final destination of Redfish Lake Road, which totals 
about 4.7 miles. Caution is advised in the City Park and Forest Service vicinities as 
crews are scheduled to continue working in and around those areas this coming 
week of July 27th.   
 
  Work on the trail will be ongoing throughout the summer.  Work schedules will be 
five days a week, and every other Saturday from 7:00 AM to 7:00 PM. 
This coming Monday 7/27, through Friday 7/31, crews will continue to work full 
time, so please be very cautious when in the vicinity of the trail construction crews.  
 
Thank You. 
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Tying in at Pioneer Park, the trail is taking shape. 


